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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

,/Q D
400 Chestnut Street Tower II . K

VApril 7,1981 g q

j+8 #- a
cq. 1-Mr. liarold R. Denton, Director

#
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation s m

/pU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coxxiission #
gVWashington, DC 20555

. 7

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the ) Dceket Hos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

Enclosed are revisions to the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant Safeguards
Contingency Plan and instructions for updating your copies 6 through
10. These are in response to a letter from T. A. Ippolito to H. G.
Parris dated tbrch 2,1981 and the cor=ents enclosed with that
letter.

The enclosed information is being sent by registered mail. The
signed receipt signifies that you have received this information and
acknowledge that it is proprietary and should be withheld from
public disclosure as provided for in 10 CFR Part 2.790. This
recolpt will also be taken as verification that ycur copics of the
plan have been updated and the superseded trnterial has been
destroyed.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLET AUT!!ORITY

m

bh
L. M. Kills, Manager
Nuolear Regulation and Safety

Subscribe nd sworn to efore
'

methis7- day of 1981.
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